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Senator Payne asked: 

 

Was a statement or media release issued to indicate that the Northern Territory had signed on 

to the one-year transitional agreement? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

On 30 May 2013, Minister Butler issued a media release stating that all states and territories 

had signed the transitional agreement.  There was no specific media release for the Northern 

Territory. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


